
Thanks to local Rotary Clubs, Fines Lincoln in Bolton,
and Scotiabank branches for all your help with our

first annual lottery.

Time is running out to purchase your tickets to win
the 2014 Lincoln MKZ Hybrid.  Tickets are $20 each,
and can be purchased over the phone with a credit
card by calling the Fundraising Office at 905-838-3534.

Don’t miss out!  Purchase your tickets today!

Here when you need us

Chance to WIN a
2014 Lincoln MKZ Hybrid

Caring for Our Community Lottery

Don’t miss out! Purchase your tickets today!
Draw September 20th

All proceeds support Bethell Hospice residence and community programs.

Tickets
$20

Each

F R O M  T H E  B E T H E L L  H O S P I C E  F O U N D A T I O N    F A L L  2 0 1 4  I S S U E.



Plan to join us for next year’s Hikes for
Bethell Hospice on May 3, 2015 in Inglewood

and May 9, 2015 in Bolton.

Hikes for Bethell
Hospice Raise
Over $100,000
Two amazing Hikes for Bethell Hospice
were held again this year – Sunday, May 4 in
Inglewood and Saturday, May 10 in Bolton.

Hundreds of participants gathered pledges and hiked
the Caledon Trailway in Inglewood, or Dick’s Dam Park
& Boston Mills Park Trail in Bolton.  Hikers received a
commemorative hike t-shirt, participated in the balloon
release ceremony, and filled the memory board with
photos and remembrances of friends and family members.

The combined proceeds from the two hikes
this year was an incredible $105,562!

Many thanks to our platinum level community partners
Brampton Brick, Cavalier Transportation Services,
Meadowvale Cemetery, Crematorium & Visitation Centre,
and Scotiabank.  Thanks also to our bronze level sponsors
BDO Financial Services, Egan Funeral Home, Garden
Foods, Mowbray Wright Financial & IPC Investment Corp.,
and Shoppers Drug Mart.

Hikers at both locations were treated to a barbeque
expertly prepared by the Caledon Lions Club and enjoyed
delicious desserts courtesy of Spring Meadow Bakery.
Hikers also had the chance to have their car washed at
the Scott’s Funeral Home, Brampton Chapel car wash at
the Inglewood Hike, and to purchase Hearts for Hospice
jewellery at both events.



Plan to join us for next year’s Big Garage Sale &
Bazaar on May 30, 2015.   To donate items for the
upcoming sale, please contact Jeannette Vanden
Heuvel at foundation@bethellhospice.org.

Big Garage Sale & Bazaar
Raises Over $42,000
Over 700 shoppers attended the first annual Big
Garage Sale & Bazaar on April 26 at the home
of Bethell Hospice founder, Lorna Bethell.

Items for sale included antiques, furniture, artwork, fine
china, pottery, collectibles, and personal belongings from
Lorna Bethell’s estate, as well as home baking and
handmade treasures.

The event raised an incredible $42,027 in its first
year, thanks to the hard work and dedication of

a team of over 120 event volunteers.

Many thanks to our community
partners 3Macs, Lafarge Canada,
Carleton Cards and Scotiabank.
Special thanks also go out to
Penny Richardson and The
Coalition of Concerned Citizens
for all the help and advice in
organizing such a huge sale.
Thanks also to the Tecumseh
Shrine Club for offering a
delicious barbeque lunch.

“Bethell Hospice is the perfect waiting place for heaven! You are all gracious
and beautiful people who cared so deeply for our Jackie. We are eternally

grateful and love you all for your support. This is a blessed place.”

The Smith Clan
I N  M E M O R Y  O F  J A C K I E  S M I T H



Landscape Blitz
On Saturday, May 31, local landscape
companies and green-thumbed volunteers
joined together to beautify the Bethell
Hospice gardens.

Over $40,000 in products and labour were donated to
make the gardens flourish.

Many thanks to B.P. Landscaping & Snow Removal,
Bolliger Landscapes, Brookdale Treeland Nurseries,
C.J. Blower Truck Services, G. Edick & Sons Landscape
Contractors, Glen Echo Nurseries, Gro-Bark, Juergen
Partridge, Ms. Plants, Owens Shrub and Tree Care, Peel
Landscape Depot, Riverdale Farm & Forest and Vanhof
& Blokker for their support.

Thanks also to over forty volunteers who
lent their time and talents to the project.

The results are just stunning!



C E L E B R A T E

at Bethell Hospice

“Thank you to all of you for helping myself and my family during this, the
hardest time we have ever had to endure. The kindness, the understanding

and the peace you have given us will never be forgotten.”

Shirley, Chad, Rhiannon, Paige & Rosie
I N  M E M O R Y  O F  K E V I N  R O W A N

As the holiday season approaches, friends of
Bethell Hospice are encouraged to buy a light
to honour someone special in their lives, or in
memory of someone they loved.

Last year, over $90,000 was raised during our Celebration
of Light & Love, and over 190 individuals were honoured
at a beautiful tree lighting ceremony at Bethell Hospice.

This year, our tree lighting ceremony
and reception will take place at

Bethell Hospice on December 18 at 6:00 p.m.
to honour all those remembered.

Help us to fill the sky with Light & Love
again this year.

To remember someone special with the
gift of Light & Love, call the Fundraising
Office at 905-838-3534 anytime or donate
online at www.bethellhospice.org
beginning in October.



“On behalf of our family, we want to thank all the staff here at Bethell
House for all the loving and compassionate care you gave to our mother.

She could not have asked for a more peaceful, caring place to spend the
last few days of her life.

Our family thanks each and every one of you who work here and make
Bethell House the wonderful place it is.”

The Grant Family
I N  M E M O R Y  O F  A U D R E Y  G R A N T

George has also been instrumental in encouraging
others to become involved.  George’s granddaughter,
Jordyn Stafford, selected Bethell Hospice Foundation
as the charitable recipient of the prize money she won
at a competition at the Country Day School in King City.
Cavalier employees have also chosen to make a donation
each year through their annual employee golf tournament,
remembering two former company employees who were
residents of Bethell Hospice.

D O N O R  P R O F I L E

George Ledson
George Ledson is a firm believer in supporting
causes close to home.

A resident of Caledon since 1972, George founded Cavalier
Transportation Services in Bolton in 1979, and will be
celebrating the company’s 35th anniversary this year.

George recalls meeting Bethell Hospice founder, Lorna
Bethell, and being immediately struck with her passion
for her beloved Bethell Hospice.

“I was so impressed with Lorna, and what she
was trying to do. I had to become involved.”

Since that time, George has become a staunch supporter
of Lorna’s vision.  George and his wife, Bonnie, have been
donors for many years, as has Cavalier.

Most recently, Cavalier took on a leadership
role this year as a sponsor of the Hike for

Bethell Hospice and lent support to the first
annual Big Garage Sale & Bazaar.

“I have been lucky in my own life, and I feel so fortunate that I can help other people now.
To have a place like Bethell Hospice here in our community is something I am proud to support.”



Our Volunteers Mean the World to Us!
Bethell Hospice celebrates our three 2014 award-winning volunteers:

Gayle Lawr, Town of Caledon Volunteer Achievement Award

Maria Taylor, HPCO June Callwood Award

Donelda Chemello, Volunteer MBC Helping Hands Award

U P C O M I N G C O M M U N I T Y  E V E N T S  F O R  B E T H E L L  H O S P I C E

Bethell Hospice Annual General Meeting
Tuesday, September 16 at 6:30 pm

Meadowvale Cemetery, Crematorium & Visitation Centre, 7732 Mavis Road, Brampton
Please RSVP to Teresa Waldner at 905-838-3534, ext. 2224, or email info@bethellhospice.org

ChicàBOOM Parking Lot Sale
Saturday, September 27, 10 am – 2 pm | 18371 Hurontario Street, Caledon Village

Come out and find a bargain!  Fabulous sale of consigned high-quality fashion and home décor.
For Information, Contact 519-927-9300

Don Olson Classic
Saturday, October 4, 9 am – 1 pm | Albion Hills Conservation Area, 16500 Highway 50, Bolton

5K Run/Walk for all ages & 2.5K Run/Walk for athletes 14 and under.
For Information or to Register, go to http://www.310running.com/don-olson-classic

Bethell Hospice Christmas Bazaar
Saturday, November 22, 9 am – 3 pm | Inglewood Community Centre, 15825 McLaughlin Road, Inglewood

Knitted Goods, Baked Goods, Chocolates, Gift Ideas & More!
For Information, Contact Tricia Cain at 416-432-0085 or tricia.cain@hotmail.com



This newsletter was printed using the environmentally friendly waterless printing process.
The newsletter was printed on FSC certified paper using “green energy” (Bullfrog Power).

The printer is FSC certified, EcoLogo certified and ISO 14001 certified. The printer has reached
beyond the standard environmental practices to ensure it delivers the most environmentally

friendly and high quality printing available.

Printer is ISO 14001 certified. Recyclable

Bethell Hospice Foundation
P.O. Box 75, Inglewood, Ontario L7C 3L6

Tel: 905.838.3534
Email: foundation@bethellhospice.org

         Like Bethell Hospice on Facebook.

To make a donation, please scan
this QR Code.

Donate Now!
Bethell Hospice programs and services are only partially covered
by our Ontario health care system.  Each year, 40% of the funds
necessary to operate Bethell Hospice must be raised through
local fundraising efforts.

I would like to contribute:
$5000 (Bethell Benefactor)
$3200 (Leader)
$2500 (Partner)
$1600 (Supporter)
$1000 (Mentor)

First Name:           Last Name:

Address:

City:               Postal Code:

Phone:

Email:
(for tax receipt and communication)

D O N A T I O N  O P T I O N S
I have enclosed a cheque
Please charge my Visa Mastercard     American Express
One Time Gift, Monthly, Bi-Monthly, Annually

Card #        Expiry Date:

Name on Card:

Amount:  $

Signature:

I would like my gift to remain anonymous.
I have included Bethell Hospice Foundation in my will.

Bethell Hospice Foundation
P.O. Box 75, Inglewood, Ontario  L7C 3L6
or go to www.bethellhospice.org to give securely online

$500 (Companion)
$160 (Friend)
$100 (Donor)
Other Amount

Bethell Hospice Bereavement
Groups
This fall, Bethell Hospice will be offering three
weekly support groups for adults who have
experienced the loss of a loved one:

Bolton Exchange, 55 Healey Road, Bolton
Tuesdays,  October 7 – November 25, 7 pm – 9 pm

Brampton Grace Place, 156 Main St. North, Brampton
Wednesdays, October 8 – November 26, 1 pm – 3 pm

Bethell Hospice, 15835 McLaughlin Road, Inglewood
Wednesdays, October 8 – November 26, 7 pm – 9 pm

To learn more about bereavement support or to join
a group, please call Alma Lennox at 905-951-3534
or email info@bethellhospice.org.

Planning for the
End of Your Life
So many questions
arise when considering
Advance Care Planning.

Please join us in welcoming Dr. Jill Oliver, Community
Ethicist, to learn more.

Wednesday, September 24.  10:00 am – 11:30 am,
Inglewood Community Centre,
15825 McLaughlin Road, Inglewood

RSVP to Bethell Hospice Reception at 905-838-3534.

Here when you need us


